
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

 

There will be NO ZOOM FELLOWSHIP this week. . . instead, you will receive a You tube 

link by email on a presentation put on Wed. Apr. 5th at 7pm by Pastor Jim’s neighboring 

church, Good Shepherd Presbyterian, in Joppa, Md.  Information about this worship 

opportunity—“Jesus Washing Peter’s Feet” will appear on the congregation’s FaceBook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdPC/.   

Afterward, a youtube link will also be available. 

 

 

LENTEN STUDY HANDOUTS: Extra printed copies of Weeks 3 and 4 are at the 

back of church. Help yourself to a copy! 

 

 

 

The One Great Hour of Sharing offering ends next Sunday. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


